
Could you be our new 
Website Manager? 

St Buryan Church are looking for a new 
Website Manager 

 

This voluntary role involves maintaining and 
updating the St Buryan Church website - 

https://www.stburyanchurch.org.uk/  
 

Training and a handover will be provided 
 

If interested, contact Fiona - 
fiona.vinnicombe@btinternet.com  

https://www.stburyanchurch.org.uk/
mailto:fiona.vinnicombe@btinternet.com

